GO CASTUEMOUNTAIN 87

It is only 8 months to the conference at Castlemountain
via Wisemans ferry in Easter '87 being hosted by "1066".

The fee, I believe has put some people off going to this
event and some people are even trying to organise another con-
ference for the same weekend at another venue in N.S.W.

This, I believe is totally counter-productive to the loose
fraternity of clubs that has grown out of two conferences and
two gundaroos. -

The $85 being asked for by "1066" is not excessive, espec-
iallyu when cost increases are taken into account over 2 years.
The site has to be hire and full catering for 3 days is being
done by Castlemountain enterprises. It is being organised for
Friday arrival, Monday departure with meals supplied from Fri-
day lunchtime to Monday lunchtime, with a medieval banguet
Saturday night. Huts with mattresses are available and hot
shower facilities.

If the N.V.G. had not had "four winds" available, we would
not have been able to do things as cheaply as we did.

So, let's give "1066" all our support and go Castlemount-
ain '87. The deposits of $20 are urgently needed by the end
of September and the total amount would be appreciated. We
had this problem getting money out of people, so surely we
can understand and send our monies promptly..

"1066" are also subsidising the conference out of Club
funds and it is a very substantial amount. So let's get our
act together and never let it be said the N.V.G. let them down.
I personally think the people attempting to organise an alter-
native conference should be taken and reamed out.



